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18 December 2013  
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Bob Crow 
General Secretary 
RMT 
Unity House 
39 Chalton Street 
London NW1 1JD 
 
Dear Bob 
 
Fit for the Future – Stations - Voluntary Severance 
  
Thank you for your letter of 16 December 2013. 
  
I can confirm that, as of this date, London Underground has not formally invited any 
affected employees to express an interest in voluntary severance. Whilst there has 
been much interest, with people emailing us requesting quotes etc, they have been 
sent a holding email explaining that the window is not open yet. This is also quite 
clear on the LU intranet. 
  
In the JWP we have also been discussing timings for VS, and, as you know, 
following consultation with the trades unions, deferred our original plan to commence 
this process earlier in December.  
  
Therefore, I can confirm that it is currently not possible for affected employees to 
formally express an interest in or apply for Voluntary Severance. 
  
I will advise you as soon as there is a change to this position. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gerry Duffy  
Director of Employee Relations  
 
 
CC: John Leach 


